
From: John Engelien
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose SB 928 and SB 929
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2017 5:10:05 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Senator;
Please vote against both of these bills.  They represent overkill on these pesticides use.  The science does not back
these proposals.
John Engelien

Sincerely,

John Engelien
17405 Brown Rd
Dallas, OR 97338
saltcreekjs@hotmail.com
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